
As part of the strategic business development of The Company, IADA Ltd is pleased to                           
announce the Appointment of Mr Jamie March as General Manager of IADA Ltd. 

Jamie will take up his role September 1st 2018. 

Jamie with many years experience in servicing the UK MRO Market, will develop the IADA                       
Business model, servicing National Accounts,  expanding the Membership, developing                      
Supplier partnerships and increasing the already substantial sales turnover enjoyed by the 
Group. 

IADA Ltd is recognised as a leading supplier of MRO Parts and Services, servicing the  
UK  Market and believe this appointment will enable IADA to further enhance its position in 
the future. 

  

M. Casson 

Chairman, IADA Ltd 


